

West Cambridge Little Baseball League

Farm League and T-Ball Sign-up
Saturday April 25th
9:00 AM at the Tobin Field
Additional Signup
the following Saturday

Open to Cambridge Residents who are at least 5 years old by May 1st. Cost is \$35 (payment in cash or check made out to WCLBL) accepted at the time of sign-up. Scholarships are available.

No birth certificate necessary, just bring a glove.

We will fill some Minor League Rosters during

Farm League Sign-Up

Questions? Contact League President: Steve Kendall (617-335-4589) http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=wclbl&sid=978638